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LETTERS

Symphony performance

was S|mply mesmerizing

Editor,

For those of you who were
unable to attend the Saturday
night performance of the
Southwest Michigan Symphony
Orchestra featuring Cirque de
la Symphonie, four very gifted
acrobats, you will never know
what you missed. It was a
performance of the highest
quality, and listening to the
symphony play was like
listening to the Chicago
Symphony. Those musicians are
outstanding, to say nothing of
Robin Fountain, one of the
finest conductors this area will
ever see. The music and
acrobats were synchronized to
perfection, and the audience
was mesmerized throughout the
entire program.

I encourage readers and their
families to attend the sympho-
ny performances at the Mendel
Center. They will not be
disappointed.

Dorothy Trachte
St. Joseph
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